
This term we are learning… 

In Maths, we will have a real focus on numbers to 10. 
We will learn about counting forwards and backwards 
and how to find 1 more and 1 less. We will learn how to 
do simple addition and subtraction and how to partition 
numbers up to 10. We will then move on to numbers to 
20 and we will learn all about 2D and 3D shapes. 

As Geographers, we will be looking at human 
and physical features of our school and 
surrounding areas by carrying out fieldwork. 
We will use maps and globes to learn about the 
equator, hemispheres, continents and oceans. 
We will study maps to learn about the four 
countries of the United Kingdom and their capital 
cities. We will also learn to use positional language and 
become familiar with compass points. 

In Art we will explore primary and secondary 
colours and look at how artists use colour in 
their artwork. We will also explore the 
concept of portraits and how collage 
techniques can be used to make portraits. 

In Science, we will learn about materials and conduct 
experiments to learn about their properties. We will 
also learn about human senses and investigate how our 
senses help us understand our surroundings. 

As Historians, we will use artefacts to help us 
understand childhood in the past and how childhood has 
changed over time. We will explore life in the 1950’s, 
including shopping, transport, family life and childhood 
using a range of historical sources. 

To support our learning in History, we have organised a 
trip to The Children’s Country House at Sudbury on 
Tuesday 3rd December. 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 

Year One 

 

PE Days 

Week A: Tuesday 
and Wednesday 

Week B: Tuesday 
and Friday 

Please ensure your 
child comes into 

school wearing their 
PE kit on those days. 
PE will be outside. 

Other information: 

Please listen to your 
child read their 

reading book daily. 
It really does make 
a difference. Please 

post a video or 
comment onto 

Seesaw to let us 
know your child has 

read at home. 

Spellings and 
homework will be 
posted on Seesaw 

every week. 

Spellings will be set 
on a Thursday, and 
homework will be 
set on a Friday.  

Children must bring 
their water bottle 
and reading book 
into school every 

day. 

 


